
 

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

No.15 of 2020 
 

Mooring Operations - Use of bollards - limitations 
 
 
 
 

Please be advised that as of today 14th September 2020 NtM No.8 of 2014 is hereby rescinded. 
 
Henceforth, the following requirements with regard to mooring lines must be observed. 
 
All cargo vessels, regardless of their length, may place a maximum of 2 mooring lines on any 
1 bollard. Bollards may be shared between cargo vessels as in the e.g. below; 
 

 
 

 



Cruise vessels <200m LOA may place a maximum of 2 mooring lines on any 1 bollard. 
Bollards may be shared between cargo vessels and cruise vessels <200m LOA. 
 
Cruise vessels ≥200m will be subject to an individual mooring plan.  
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